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Relocation to Parramatta 

The PSA has been advised of an email sent to staff at Henry Deane Building regarding the relocation to 

Parramatta. You can read the email HERE.  

The PSA would like to meet with members and start a series of meetings in person where possible or, if 

required, via MS Teams, to talk about the relocation and any concerns you may have.  

Look out for a members’ meeting notice or contact your PSA Organiser Alex Sala on asala@psa.asn.au 

or 0439 443 851. 
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